Friends of Snape Church

Ben Goble

Music for the Christmas Season

Former King's College choral scholar and National
Youth Choir member

Sunday 3" December at 3pm
Snape Church IP17 1QW

Admission is free, with donations gratefully received towards the
upkeep of Snape Church.

We will be delighted to welcome you beforehand with refreshments.



